CATHY J PAULSON

REGISTER OF DEEDS
626 MAIN ST, WI  53530
Phone: 608-776-4838
cathy.paulson@lafayettecountywi.org
​​​​​​​________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Date:
March 1, 2024
To:
Funeral Directors

From:
Cathy J Paulson
RE:
REPLACEMENT DEATH CERTIFICATES

Starting March 1, 2024, the cost of replacement copies of death certificates will be $20.00 plus  $3.00 for each additional copy.  This includes all amendments due to an error by the funeral home staff or incorrect information provided by the family.  All replacement requests require a paper application for tracking purposes.  You no longer have to “exchange” the incorrect copies; you may want to ask the family to return to you so you can destroy them. 
If “pending” death certificates are requested and issued, the cost is $20.00 plus $3.00 for each additional copy.  Once the cause of death is added, the request will be treated as a new request and the cost is $20.00 plus $3.  

There will be no charge for replacement copies issued due to an error by the Register of Deeds staff or by State Vital Records.

Please call or email me with any comments or concerns you may have.  Thank you.  
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